COGRC General Meeting April 15, 2020

Meeting Announcement:  Due to the Covid-19 and state mandated social distancing with no gatherings of 10 or more people, the club’s business is being conducted via email.  
Listed below are the members who sent in a vote for the new 2020 board of directors.  All were in favor of the recommended board - none against.
Those who voted yes:
Richard and Shari Cathcart
Mike Shannon
Rosie and Steve Dupus
Kristy Theimer
Terry Boyll
Sean Ray
Patti
Angela Whinning
Sheila Sliger
Rick Resetaritz
Martha Jacobs
Judi Carter
Jolene Carey
Snack Schedule for when we resume face-to-face meeting:
May:		Mike			June or July:	Judi		
August:	Sheila			September:	Rick
October:	Rosie			November:	Dianna

Submitted by: Terry Boyll, Recording Secretary
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